DEPARTMENT OF BULDINGS
ELECTRICAL DIVISION
280 BROADWAY 4th FL, NEW YORK, NY 10007

Website: NYC.gov/buldings

. Advisory Board
Bu'l‘l dings : Robert LiMandri, Comtissioner Frank Coluceio 212-366-4427
Mr. Benjamin Moore
American Power Conversion Corp. Date: 12/10/2008

85 Rangeway Road
North Billerica, MA 01862

Reference; Advisory Board Submission # 08A0629
Calendar # 49193

Dear Mr. Moore

In your letter dated 11/12/2008, you requested approval for use in New York City of your

Uninterruptible Power Supply with Accessories. Model/Series Numbers: Symmeira PX
250KW/500KW

-

Your request was submitted for consideration to the Advisory Board during it's 12/10/2008 meeting,
together with supporting laboratory reports, pictures and a sample.

It was the Board's recommendation that the above listed equipment be approved. I concur with this
recommendation.

V. ly yoz,

¢ Frank Coluccio
Laura V.Osorio Chairman, Advisory Board

1da Dias-Hall _ Electrical Division

* We no longer have need for your samf;le(s). Please make a,rrangerfxents to have it picked-up. After ten (10} days
sample(s) will be disposed
of.



